
Fentham child (son) 

Rushworth Chronicle                                                                               30 June, 1939 

We regret to announce the death of the infant son of Mr. and Mrs. W. H. Fentham, of 
Stanhope South. 

Deceased had attained the age of 11 months, and after all care and attention, passed away 
on 26th June. 

The remains were interred in the Rushworth cemetery on Tuesday, when Rev. Williams 
officiated at the graveside, and Mr. Graham Diggle had charge of the funeral arrangements. 


